

City of Venice

401 West Venice Avenue Venice, FL 34285 www.venicegov.com

Meeting Minutes Environmental Advisory Board

Wednesday, October 26, 2022

1:00 PM

Council Chambers

22-5703

Mayor's Legislative Referral Regarding Reducing Plastic Water Bottles in Municipal Buildings.

Discussion took place regarding the Assistant City Manager's suggestion to add a water bottle fill station at Centennial Park, boxed water alternative, the City's recent changes of eliminating purchases of pallets water and providing staff with water containers, which buildings have filling stations, cost of filling stations, suggestion to adding filling station at parks, including as requirement in new construction of municipal building, public awareness for changes, and filling station in schools.

A motion was made by Chair Jones, seconded by Mr. Daniels, to recommend to City Council to encourage the City for all new municipal building and parks where there is a restroom to put in a water filling stations. The motion carried unanimously by voice vote.

City of Venice Page 1 of 1